
NEW VISIONS: APPLIED ENGINEERING PROGRAM 

NVAE  

 
 

 

 

 

 SAVE THE DATE 
 

 
New Visions Applied Engineering Program  

NVAE 
(South) 

Junior Experience Day 
WHO IS ELIGIBLE TO ATTEND: For interested Juniors, Sophomores, or Freshmen who are considering 

applying to the competitive NVAE program for September 2024 or beyond and who are planning to pursue a 

postsecondary degree program in the field of Engineering. 

 

(INVITATION ONLY by school counselor) 

 

February 1, 2024 
at  

CV-TEC 

CVES Mineville Campus 

Mineville, NY 12956 

 

8:30 – 2:30 

 

Registration must be made by the  

School Counseling Office to:  santaniello_nicole@cves.org   

by Thursday, January 25, 2024 

Additional information and agenda to follow. 
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